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HOG SNORT 

Meet Your HOG 
Officers 

Director-Scotty Dodd 

Scotty has been a member of Hot Springs Hog Chapter since 2004. Recently retired but not staying 
that way. Scotty just purchased a new Harley this year as a retirement present. 

Assistant Director-John Morgan 

John came to us from the Lone Star State in 2004 and purchased his first Harley in 2005 and he 
joined Hot Springs Hog the same year. 

Secretary-Terry Reynolds 

Terry joined Hot Springs HOG in 2006 and found his ñkindred spirit.ò Terry is married to Brenda who 
he describes as his ñride-mateò and partner. Terry rides a 2014 Softtail Heritage Classic 

Treasurer-Peggy Smith 

Peggy hates to write bios about herself but donôt let that subtract  from the importance of her position 
as treasurer. Peggy agreed to divide her time to make sure we add up and keep our accounts 
multiplying.  

Head Road Captain-Bill ñBrushò Brusenhan 

Bill escaped from Texas in 1995. He lives in the Village and purchased his first Harley in 2003 and 
has been a member of Hot Springs HOG since 2005. 

Newsletter Editor-Ric Bentz 

Ric and his wife Pam purchased property in Royal in 2009 after visiting his ñbrother of another 
motherò Terry and Wendy Martin the same week. Ric moved to Royal permanently in May 2015. 
Terry picked out Ricôs first Harley for him sight unseen. Three Harleys later the rest is history.  Ric 
joined Hot Springs HOG in 2015. 

Membership Officer-Brenda Reynolds 

Brenda is the better half of Terry the Chapter Secretary. They have been married for 35 years and 
have two grown married sons and two daughters-in-laws which have provided two wonderful 
granddaughters. Brenda enjoys riding and her HOG family. 

In this issue: 

¶ Editorôs Notes 

¶Meet your Officers 

¶ New Member Spotlight 

¶ Upcoming Rides 

¶Catfish Fry 

¶Rally Prep 

Hot Springs H.O.G. Chapter 

Editorôs Notes: 

My name is Ric Bentz and I agreed to become the Editor of the Hot 

Springs HOG Newsletter but I need HELP. Getting the information out 

to the members is vital to the existence of our Chapter and I canôt get 

the information out by myself.  So if you have something you need to 

add to this newsletter please send it to me at Ric@hotspringshog.com.  
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Activities Director-Pat Fagan 

Pat was born and raised in Louisiana and moved here in 2009. Pat rides a Softtail Deuce. Patôs 
ñpartner in crimeò is Chris. She has 4 children and 6 grandchildren. 

Ladies of Harley-Linda White 

Linda is married to Steve White and they have three children and four grandchildren. Linda and 
Steve are Charter members to Hot Springs HOG and she rides a Yellow 2011 Softtail.  

Safety Officerï Allen ñPopeyeò Beene 

Popeye is a retired high school teacher and counselor. He started riding on a Cushman scooter 
where he had to pump up the gas pumps before dispensing the gas. Popeye always has great 
safety tips and a good joke or two.  

Photographer-Jim Kerr 

Jim joined the Chapter in 2015 and  has offered his photography skills to be the Chapter 
Photographer.   

Historian-Diane White 

Diane has been married to Rocky White for 44 years and they reactivated their membership since 
moving back to Hot Springs .  

Web Master-Dave Sander 

Dave is originally from California (but donôt hold that against him) Dave has been riding Harleys 
since he was 16. Dave raced motorcycles for 25 years. He is a retired Electrical Contractor and IT 
Director for a California School District.  

HOG Merchandiseï Flo Hamilton 

Flo has been married to Paul for the past 21 years and recently retired from Levi Hospital. Flo is Hot 
Springs born and raised. Flo and Paul have been riding Harleys  for the past eight years and joined 
the Hot Springs HOG chapter in 2015. 

NEW MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 

Gary is married to Lilly Lowe and will celebrating their eleventh anniversary on September 7. Gary 

has been riding for the last 40 years and currently rides a 2014 Classic. Garyôs favorite ride is the 

Trail of Tears but has a ride to Nova Scotia on his bucket list . 

This is a feature to  introduce new members 
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Paul goes by the name BoGe. Paul has been riding for the past 50 years and currently sits upon 
a 2003 Ultra Classic Paul is married to Colleen and will celebrate another year on October 2nd. 
Paul's favorite ride is on Hwy 298 to Hwy 27 to the Fishing Village. Paulôs bucket list ride would 
circle all of the Great Lakes. Paul worked as a metallurgist supplying steel to Harley Davidson for 
gears, con rods and tubing.  

NEW MEMBER SPOTLIGHT (cont.) 

Joelôs first name is Erving but he only uses that for official business. Joel is married to Therese and 
they celebrated their anniversary on January 17. Joel has been riding on and off for 37 years but 
solid for the past 13 years. Joel rides a 2007 FLHTC. Joelôs favorite ride was around the island of 
Cozumel Mexico. Joel states his worse ride was to the HOG rally in Pella IA because it rained the 
whole time. Joel would someday like to ride to Utah to see Zion National Park and Monument Valley 
as well as the Grand Canyon someday. 
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July 9, 2016ï Chopping Block Steak House in Mena, AR 

July 23, 2016-Post Meeting ride to C.Jôs Hamburgers in Russellville, AR 

*All ride information is posted on the Website Calendar 

òWhen life gives you a down, 

remember the next four are 

up.ó 
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Rocky and crew once again outdid themselves and put on a great Catfish Fry after the 

May Meeting. If you went home hungry it was your own fault.  
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By the time this newsletter arrives the Rally will be over. There were a lot of people 

that put in a ton of hours to make it a great one.  Just remember  to thank those who 

put in the hours to make it the best. 


